
U. S. Small Business Administration us Small Business Administration 
San Diego District Office 

550 West C Street, Suite 550 
San Diego, CA 92101-3500 

Your Small Business Resource 

August 20, 2012 

Mr. Ray Herrera, President
 
The Valve Shop
 
6070 Corte Del Cedro
 
Carlsbad, CA 92011
 

Dear Mr. Herrera: 

Your 8(a) Annual Review of FY 2012 has been approved. It is our determination that your firm 
continues to meet the criteria for 8(a) status. 

Your next Annual Review will be due on MARCH 7TH OR SOONER. Please make sure that you 
submit your review on time. 

If there are changes to your business plan they should be incorporated into a new plan and this should be 
reviewed with your SBA representative annually. 

SBA will do it best to provide support at appropriate levels, but SBA does not guarantee support in any 
amount. 

If you have any questions, please contact Rosa Rodarte, Business Development Specialist at 619 -727­
4877. 

Sincerely, 
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Anthony l Vigil
 
Deputy District Director
 






